
May 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear church family, 
 
Thank you for the work crew that went out today. We have an additional need for a work crew to assist 
with the Auburn Hills Mobile Home Park in Ooltewah that was devastated by the tornado. There is a lot 
of work that needs to be done. We are requesting a work crew that could assist with major and minor 
home repair work. There are a few homes that will need reframing their home as well as some that will 
need drywall repair work. There is likely plenty of work for unskilled labor as well.  
                 
A work crew is meeting at 8:45 a.m. tomorrow morning at our church to go out to care for this 
community. If you are able to join us, please arrive at 8:45 a.m. Lunch will be sent over at noon from the 
church. 
 
UPDATE: We will also need a work crew tomorrow to assist the Bradley’s who hope to begin sorting 
through their home/yard tomorrow. There will be tree removal needed at the Bradley’s as well. If 
anyone can bring masks/thick plastic gloves to this site, they will be needed. 
 
In Jesus,  
Jake Bennett, Executive Pastor 
 


